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        LEGAL NOTICE DECISIONS 

 
Notice is hereby given that at a regular meeting of the Weston Conservation Commission on April 25, 

2024, via Zoom, the Commission approved an application with conditions under permit CC-24-02-COM 

to fill and regrade the property,  install a storm water drainage system and establish a planting buffer 

within the upland review area of a wetland at 60 Georgetown Road owned by Tom Germak.The 

Commission’s files are available on the Conservation Commission’s page of The Town of Weston’s 

website: https://www.westonct.gov/government/boards-commissions/appointed/conservation-commission  

Dated: April 25, 2024 in Weston, CT by Sarah Schlechter, Chairwoman. To be published in The Norwalk 

Hour on Thursday, May 2, 20024 and on The Town of Weston’s website, under Legal Notices:   

https://www.westonct.gov/government/legal-notices. 
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